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Friday 15th March 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

Year 6 to Dol Y Moch – Our Year 6 class and staff travel to North Wales tomorrow for a five day 
outdoor adventure – we hope they all have a great time.  
 

Comic Relief-  Thank you for wearing something red today and donating a £1 for Comic Relief . If you 
forgot to send the donation in, you can do this next Monday. Thanks.  
 

Year 2 class assembly –Thank you Year 2 for a very informative assembly 
yesterday. We all learnt so much about the Great Fire of London – you sang 
beautifully aswell.  The Irish dancers were great yesterday  - and the 
parents and staff were pretty good too !  

 

Year 1 Morning of Music  -  We are hosting a number of schools on Tuesday for the annual Morning of 
Music. The Year 1 children have worked hard learning all the new songs and preparing their party-piece.  
 

Year 5 class assembly – The class assembly will be on next Thursday 21st March at 9asm in the school 
hall – the theme is North America.  

Stars of the Week : 
Congratulations to these wonderful SUPERSTARS who have shone this week:   They had ‘Tea with Mrs C’ 
this morning and shared with me their Maths and English books.                       

 

Reception –    Tommy W 
Year 1 –  Autumn   
Year 2 - Delina     
Year 3-          Alex      
Year 4 -    James        
Year 5 -    Sophia     
Year 6-  Lexi          
 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Reception –  Party Popper for you today  
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

100% 96% 99% 90% 93% 96% 97% 
 

Cross Country -  The squad compete at Bablake playing fields on Tuesday – we wish them good luck.  
 

Library Quiz – congratulations to the Library Quizers who got through to the final of the quiz – they won 
£50 worth of books for our school – thank you Lucie, Lily and Winnie – well done !  
 

Cake Sales for Charity – We will have two cake sales  during Lent  
Thursday 21st March – Nursery, Reception, Years 1 and 2 please bring the cakes to sell to 
the whole school / Tuesday 9th April – Years 3,4,5 and 6 please bring the cakes to sell to 
the whole school.  Thank you  

 



Lent  is a time to think about three key areas – Prayer, Charity and 
Fasting.  
Also during Lent please try to make a special effort to bring your child to mass on a 
Sunday during Lent. Masses over the weekend are : Saturday 5pm , Sunday at 9.30am  
or at St Joseph the Worker in Canley the mass times are Sundays at 9am and 5pm.   
 
 

Nursery places  for September 2019 If your child was born between 1 
September 2015 and 31 August 2016 and would like a place in our school 
nursery please contact the school on 02476 466655, or call into the admin 
office for an application form.  
 

School Dinner Price Increase – Dinners will be going up 5p a day from 1st April 2019– from £2.15 to 
£2.20 a day.  Remember you may qualify for Free School Meals –pick up a form from the office.  
 

Mass –   Fr Tom the new parish priest has arrived. As you know we are sharing him with St 
John Vianney – School masses are changing to a Wednesday morning – still at 9.15am -  on 
Wednesday 20th March Year 5 will attend mass and on Wednesday 27th March – it will be Y3  

 

Pre-loved school uniform sale  – The PTA will be organising a ‘pre-loved school uniform sale’ on 
Wednesday 1st May at 3.15pm in the school hall. I know it seems a long time away but if you can put any 
good, clean, washed uniform that you no longer need to one side and drop it in to the school office. Thanks 
 

Mother’s Day Wrapping Room ~  Volunteers are needed to help run the 
wrapping room – please go onto the PTA Facebook page to volunteer. The gifts are 
£2 each and children can buy up to 3 gifts.  Can parents please put the correct 
money  in an envelope and clearly write their child's full name, year group and how 
many presents and who the intended recipient is? 

Wednesday 27th March   - Reception, Year 6 and  Year 5 
   Thursday 28th March  – Year 1 and Year 4 
   Friday 29th March   - Year 2 and  Year 3 
Nursery children can come along on any of these days. 

 

Year 3 assembly on Thursday 28th March is for Mother’s Day  
 

Week commencing 18th March  2019 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm – 4.15pm  Irish Dancing  Hall  

3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Football with Mr Shale Field  
Tuesday  3.15pm  - 4.15pm  Sports Club Years 3 and 4 with Mr Shale  Field 
Wednesday  9.15am  Year 5 mass   Church  
 3.15pm – 4.15pm  Year 1 and 2 Multi skills with Mr Shale  Astro pitch 
Thursday  9am  Year 5 class assembly   

3.15pm – 4.15pm Year 3 and 4 Football with  Mr Shale  Astro pitch  
3.15pm -4.15pm Netball     

Friday  9am  Celebration assembly   
 
PTA Facebook page is ‘Our Lady of the Assumption PTA’ – all parents invited 
to join.  
Have a great weekend  

 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly   
Headteacher  


